
From: Ollie Frame <> 
Sent: 19 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos project 
 

To whom it may concern 
 
I am writing in support of the Atmos project in the old dairy site in Totnes. This is an exciting 
project that will have many benefits for local people, the local economy and the area in 
general, and I am very disappointed with the turn of events that has led to this being in 
jeopardy. 
 

Ollie 


